
September Tenth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Five

Gebelein Silversmiths
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein
79 Chestnut Street
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

In your consideration of the suggestion con­
tained in my letter to you on the date of September 
seventh referring to the private printing of my collec­
tion of silver, do you believe it would be inappropriate 
to include a section relating to certain pieces of my 
furniture? To do so will it detract from the silver?
I prefer to include both furniture and silver if it is 
appropriate.

Always, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Cornelius C. Moore
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